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Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Spencer Ave Traffic Calming Comment
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Jacob Ray <Jacob.Ray@como.gov> Mon, Jan 8, 2024 at 2:21 PM
To: Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Andrew,

The Contact Center received a call this afternoon that got sent through to me concerning the Spencer Ave Traffic Calming
Project.

The customer, Melinda Gardner, called and said that she was supportive of the project, but would like to see the speed
humps changed to have 20 mph speed humps and not 15 mph speed humps as shown.

I told her I would pass it along to you.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks.

Jacob Ray, P.E.
Traffic Engineering Supervisor
Public Works Department
City of Columbia - Missouri
573-874-7688
573-489-8312

tel:573-874-7688
tel:573-489-8312

	Written Comments
	Gardner Comment

